
Please support HB 2927 for the National Popular Vote. It’s abput time that the progress of the 

21st century caught up to the original intentions of the constitution. We need a true democracy 

and the way to obtain that is by a reflection of the true popular vote. 

Please oppose SB 825. 

 It would be very easy for a well-funded opposition group, likely from outside 
Oregon, to come in and confuse the issue. We don’t want a repeat of measure 
97 resulting in a non-Oregonian getting to influence how your vote counts. 

 The legislature knows public interest democracy groups don’t have the cash to 
run a ballot initiative. This is an attempt to kill this bill.  

Thank you, 

Myron Lezak 

Nancy Lezak 

 


